
Second Survey Follow-up Email (for non-respondents)

Subject:  Last chance to provide feedback on FedCASIC!

There is still time to share your ideas about FedCASIC.  

We’ll be collecting feedback until <date>.  The more input we get, the better we can make 
FedCASIC for you.  So please, even if you couldn't attend this year, take a few minutes to 
complete the survey to help us plan for next year.

Here is a link to the survey:  <insert link>

Our response rate is only at <XX %> so far.  Let’s see how high we can get it this year!  

If you have any questions or technical problems, please let me know. 

This link is uniquely tied to this survey and your email address.  Please do not forward this 
message. 

Thanks! 
Jean 

Please note: If you do not wish to receive further survey requests from SurveyMonkey, please 
click the link below. 
<insert link>

This survey is being administered by SurveyMonkey.com and resides on a server outside of the 
BLS domain.  The BLS cannot guarantee the protection of survey responses and advises against 
the inclusion of sensitive personal information in any response
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